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February 12, 2013 

 
Federal Communication Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
USA 
 
RE:    FCC ID:PIDCRM3650 
Form 731 CN:  EA388942 
Subject:   CRN 43399, 43400 
 
Dear Mr. Uganzenwoko, 

Please find attached our corrected response according to your question. 
 
1. If your module supports any DL:UL split including 29:18 which suggests more down link symbols greater than 
16,then the attestation statement might be misleading. Please change the attestation statement to reflect actual 
DU:UL split the device can support. 

Response: Please use adjusted attestation statement file “UL_DL_statement_letter_23805_rev2” uploaded on 
2/12/2013. The typo “32:15” was done in the ratios of DL:UL instead of “31:16” in file 
“UL_DL_statement_letter_23805_rev1” uploaded on 2/07/2013. 

 

 
 
 
Name of authorized person:    Zion Levy 
Position:  Compliances & Integration Engineer 

 


